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On an engineering, procurement, and construction (EPC) basis, the Ministry of Road Transport
& Highways (MoRTH) has released a request for proposals for the two-laning of the Medak-
Yellareddy section of NH-765D in Telangana.

The Medak-Yellareddy portion of NH-765D will be enlarged for two-lane travel with paved
shoulders from kilometre 62.920 to km 106.830, a distance of 43.910 km.

The project will likely cost 307.18 crore rupees. The project must be finished within 24
months of the scheduled completion date, and the contractor is required to maintain it for the
whole five-year defect liability term (DLP).

The due date for bid submission is 10 July, 2023.
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